
 
 
Air Services Australia Inquiry.
 
 
Sirs, I would like to submit that the end result from the air traffic re-arrangements for
Perth Airport have improved our quality of life in the Beckenham area.
 
The main complaints I have seen in the media seem to come from the hills areas east of
the Perth Airport.
 
These areas are sparsely populated when compared to the area I live in.
 
There seems to have been a reduction to air traffic over my house at all times of the day. 
 
I congratulate Air Services Australia in the changes they have put in place. It makes sense
to have air traffic over less populated areas whenever possible.
 
Also, a lot of the complaints seem to be along the lines “why wasn’t I told”, all I can say

is that it does not matter how much information that is put out to the community, there is

always someone who will use this when not happy with the outcome.
 
Once again, thanks go to Air Services Australia for the sensible result in diverting traffic
over less populated areas.
 
Janice Mitchell


